
5th October 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 4 Black History Month Showcase

On Friday 22nd October from 2:30pm to 3:00pm we will be opening the Year 4 classrooms for students to
show their presentations on significant individuals that they have been working on during Black History
Month.

Please come in through Gate 2, this will be open from 2:30pm. We would kindly ask that all adults leave the
classroom at 3:00pm so that we can re-organise classrooms and speak to the children before dismissing
them.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. K Baird, Ms. L Chevis, Ms. O Newman

Year 4 Class Teachers


